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Unit 6C Bull Moose Hunt Closes 
 

Cordova – Resident drawing permit hunt DM167 for antlered bull moose in Unit 6C will 

close at one minute before midnight on September 1, 2011, by emergency order of the Alaska 

Department of Fish and Game.  Hunters are asked to return permit reports for hunt DM167 to 

the Cordova area office. 

 

Cordova wildlife biologist Dave Crowley reported that 4 bulls were reported taken as of 

September 2, 2011. The desired harvest for the state drawing hunt is 5 bulls, with 15 

additional bulls and 10 cows allocated to federal subsistence hunting. Additional hunt area 

includes all of Game Management Unit 6(C).  All other moose hunts in Unit 6 are unaffected 

by the emergency order.  Hunters are reminded to return completed harvest reports. 
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